A Regular meeting of the Board of Building Design of the Incorporated Village of Lawrence was held on Monday
November 4, 2013, at the Lawrence Village Hall 196 Central
Avenue, Lawrence New York 11559
Those members present were: Acting Chairman  Barry Pomerantz
Member Barbara Kupferstein

Alternate Member Myrna. Breitman
Alternate Member Shoshana Weinstock

Those members absent were: Chairman Ben Sporn, Ronni Berman, Eva Staiman
Also present were: Gail Capparelli Secretary to the Board of Building Design.Acting Chairman Mr. Pomerantz called
to order the regular meeting of the Board of Building Design at 7:17 P.M. Proof of posting for the meeting was

submitted. The meeting agenda included four new applications. Acting Chairman Pomerantz stated that the
applications would be reviewed by the order from the agenda.

The following applications were reviewed and approved:

Jacobowitz 175 Central ave New two story dwelling with interior alterations. Motion was
made by Mrs Weinstock, to approve application as submitted,
second by Mr. Pomerantz. Aye Mr. Pomerantz, Mrs.
Breitman, Mrs.Weinstock and Mrs. Kupferstein.

Blinder 71 Briarwood Lane One story front addition, interior alterations. Motion was made
by Mr.Pomerantz to approve application as submitted,second
by Mrs.Weinstock. Aye Mr.Pomerantz, Mrs Weinstock,
Mrs.Breitman and Mrs.Kupferstein

Kleinschmidt 284 Edward Bentley Rd. Proposed raisingflifting of existing residence to fema flood
elevation requirements and rebuilding of attached garage with
rooms above. Motion was made by Mrs.Kupferstein to
approve application as submitted, second by Myrna Breitman.
Aye Mrs.Breitmann, Mrs.Kupferstein, Mr. Pomerantz, Mrs,
Weinstock.

Wilson 1 Albert Place Proposed raising/lifting of existing single family residence with
additions and interior alterations. Motion was made by Myrna
Breitman to approve application as submitted, second by Mr.
Pomerantz. Aye Mrs. Weinstock, Mrs. Breitman, Mrs.
Kuperstein, Mr. Pomerantz.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:50 P.M.

This is to certify that |,Gail. Capparelli, Secretary to the Board of Building Design,
have read the foregoing minutes and the same are in all respects a full and
correct record of such meeting.




